
Friday 23rd September—#3 

Opening minds, shaping futures 

Dates for your diary: 

27th Sep—Y4 visit to Wroxeter 

30th Sep—Macmillan Coffee Morning 

4th Oct—YR/Y1 Little Wandle Workshop  

5th Oct—Y6 Laches Wood Parents’ Information Session 

 

Y4 wroxeter trip 

We are very much looking forward 
to our trip to Wroxeter next week!
(Tuesday 27

th
 September 2022). 

Please check you Weduc account 

for a few final reminder and details 

Y6 Laches Wood : 

We are holding a meeting on Wednesday 

5th October 2022 from 5.00pm to 

5.30pm in the school hall for Parents/

Carers of Year 6 pupils to hear about the 

arrangements for the Laches Wood 

residential visit (Monday 31st October to 

Friday 4th November 2022).  

 

The PTFA will kindly host the Macmillan Coffee Morning on 

Friday 30th September at 9:00am in the hall. As mentioned in 

our last newsletter, this is a great opportunity for Reception 

parents to meet each other; please do come along! 

 

 

We would also gratefully receive donations of cakes—either 

shop bought or homemade. Please bring these into the school 

office on Thursday 29th September, ensuring a full list of 

ingredients is available so  that we can display allergens. If you 

are sending in tins or containers to be returned, please label 

them with your child’s name and class. 

 

Westfield Nursery children have been busy creating our 

George and Peppa Scarecrows for Kinsgway Church. 

We hope you can join them this Sunday (25th Sep) for the 

Scarecrow Trail. 

 

 This will take place from 12 noon - 2PM and will start at 

Kingsway Church in Wombourne.⁣ 

Cakes will also be on sale in support of Macmillan ⁣ 



Class: Percentage: 

Elm 93.48% 

Ash 95.68% 

Beech 98.54% 

Yew 95.15% 

Hazel 97.52% 

Larch 98.28% 

Birch 96.75% 

Maple 96.55% 

Alder 96.77% 

Cedar 97.58% 

Willow 93.18% 

Rowan 97.26% 

Chestnut 95.88% 

Sycamore 97.65% 

Attendance 

Regular attendance in school has a direct impact on children ‘s attainment and well-being. If your child is unable 

to attend school due to illness, please call the office from 8.00am to inform us of your child’s absence.  If you are 

planning a visit or holiday, it is important to remember that a holiday request form needs to be completed be-

fore the absence. As a school we are not able to authorise holiday requests unless there are exceptional circum-

stances but the forms should still be completed.  A family can be fined for taking children out of school during 

term time. 

On a positive note we have had some great attendance since the start of term and would like to congratulate 

Beech class for their 98.5% attendance so far.  


